Reference: FS546976622
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 23/2401/FUL
Address: Land At Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge ParkCambridge ParkTwickenham

Proposal: Proposed development of 3no. maisonettes on land at Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge Park,
Cambridge Park, East Twickenham

Comments Made By

Name: Ms. Catherine Nunn

Address: 16 Greville Close Twickenham TW1 3HR
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: To build on this plot of land is another step towards the decimation of nature across the borough. | own two
properties on Beaulieu Close and they were purchased due to the countryside feel of the area. There are regular sightings
of badgers and hedgehogs from this plot and it feels wrong to have their habitat destroyed. What has been proposed
does not fit aesthetically with the current standing properties. There are many other brown field sites across the area that
could be developed. Families live in the Cambridge Park area due to the expanse of green space, and clean air. | would
like this plan rejected.



